
WMATA Board Chair Paul C. Smedberg 

 

Paul C. Smedberg, was elected Chair of the Board in June 2019. He first joined the WMATA 

Board as an Alternate Director in January of 2016 representing the City of Alexandria and was 

appointed Principal Director in January 2019 representing the Commonwealth of Virginia. He 

served on Alexandria City Council from 2003 to 2018, the Virginia Railway Express (VRE) 

Operations Board from 2006 to 2018, serving as Chairman in 2013 and 2017, and the Northern 

Virginia Transportation Commission (NVTC) from 2006 to 2018, serving as Chairman in 2014 and 

2018. Professionally, he has served as a government affairs officer for numerous professional 

associations in the medical field. Mr. Smedberg earned degrees in economics and history from 

Allegheny College and is a Fellow, Sorenson Institute for Political Leadership at the University of 

Virginia. 


